
 

LARRY A. HOFF ePOST 2100 
 Issue #121 MAY 2023  COMMUNICATION IS POWER 

YOUR  CYBER  POST  OFFICERS 
Thursday, May 18th, at 7:30 PM, is slated 

for our next tele-meeting, by invitation, us-

ing GoTo.  You can join the meeting using 

the following :  

https://www.goto.com/meeting/join  

Enter Meeting ID: 666710421  

Our tele-meetings are provided for you  to 
learn about and have input regarding our 

cyber Post. BTW, have you visited Our 
Web site, lately? 

Post Commander………………... ROBERT GREEN 770-786-8702 

Senior Vice Commander……….MARIA KLENHARD 916-952-7691 

Junior Vice Commander ……….JOHN MCMILLAN 404-277-4280 

Junior Vice Commander            ASA THURMON 706-590-8515 

Adjutant…………………………….….MARIA KLENHARD 916-952-7691 

Finance Officer……………………..ERIC PARSONS 706 325-4047 

Judge Advocate…………………….TED RICHARDS 404-754-0415 

Chaplain………………………………..ROBERT TEETER 918-781-9328 

Sergeant-at-Arms…………….…...DAVID GREEN 
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OUR NEXT MEETING  

TO OPT OUT OF OUR NEWSLETTERS, E-MAIL  MARIA KLENHARD 

OUR HELP DESK STANDS READY TO 

ASSIST US VETERANS WITH FREE  

COMPUTER-RELATED AID.   

    Commander 

         770-786-8702  

 COMMANDER’S CORNER 
Our monthly agendas give the easy-to-follow log-in for our 
monthly meetings, but  few non-officers attend the one-hour 
online meetings. 

Attendance is not mandatory, but it does affect our Post.  Our ac-
tions rely on approved motions and attendee plurality voting. 
The more members who attend, the more ideas and actions can be ex-
pected. We have had members from Oklahoma, Indiana, Paris, and 
even attending aboard ship in the Atlantic. 

The higher the attendance, the more chances to benefit from upcoming 
officers/leaders, of which most are designated by the commander. 

We will soon be holding elections and I am reminded of the saying that 
you only get out of something what you put in it, and attendance is one 
of those instances. 

We only meet for about an hour every month, so maybe some members 
can select one month in which to attend a meeting.  

Another way in which membership can contribute to the Post is to seek 
out new members. We veterans are a one-percent minority in our na-
tion’s population, but our political voice needs amplification apart from 
Legion lobbying efforts.  The larger the membership, the more likely that 
helpful legislation will be passed. 

A ballot will be sent to you but there will not be several names vying for 
each office. Maybe in the future?   

           Bob  

                    Email  

                    770-786-8702 

Upcoming Dates 
District Convention & Election 

Saturday, May 4, 2023—Post 127 

6196 Suwanee Dam Rd, Sugar Hill, GA 30518  

*************************************
Department Convention & Election    

June 23-25, 2023                                           
1775 Pleasant Hill Dr., Duluth, GA 

Election Reminder 
 As a member of Post 2100 you may nominate 

a fellow member or yourself for any Officer 

position.  

The following Post Officer positions are sub-

ject to the election process: Commander,   

Sr. Vice CDR, & 3 Jr. Vice CDRs. 

There are appointed positions of Adjutant, 

Finance, Service Officer, and Judge Advocate 

who will be appointed by incoming com-

mander.  

Send your Nominations to Post Adjutant at 

meklenhard@aol.com  

http://epost2100.org/LARRY%20HOFF.html
https://www.legion.org/serviceofficers
https://www.goto.com/meeting/join
http://epost2100.org/
http://epost2100.org/
http://epost2100.org/LARRY HOFF.html
mailto:cgoetz@myemc.net
mailto:meklenhard@aol.com
MAILTO:commander@epost2100.org
mailto:rgreen1@greenunicorn.com
https://www.bing.com/local?lid=YN873x2391479875701303779&id=YN873x2391479875701303779&q=American+Legion+Post+127+-+Sugar+Hill&name=American+Legion+Post+127+-+Sugar+Hill&cp=34.131839752197266%7e-84.07331085205078&ppois=34.131839752197266_-84.07331085205078_Ame
mailto:meklenhard@aol.com
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2023 RENEWAL STATUS  As Of: 25 March 2023 

Our membership goal is 70 and 63 have renewed to date. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To renew by mail, send to: 

Mail to: American Legion Post 2100 

115 W 3rd St., Manchester, GA 31816                                                        

OR                                                                                                                    

Renew online at MyLegion.Org  

MEMORIAL DAY MAY 29TH 
 

Today, you need to go to many different 
online places to manage VA-related 
tasks. The new My HealtheVet portal on 
VA.gov will provide a single place for 
you to manage your health care needs 
in the same location where you manage 
your other VA benefits and services. 

We’re building a new health home 
that’s easy to find, understand, and 
use—with your feedback guiding us at 
every step. The new My HealtheVet on 
VA.gov will combine tools and health 
data from My HealtheVet and My VA 
Health (Oracle Cerner) into one unified 
patient portal. 

What to expect 

We’re building the new My HealtheVet 
on VA.gov over 2 years. The current My 
HealtheVet and My VA Health will still be 
available until My HealtheVet on VA.gov 
is complete. You can expect these 
changes during that time: 

• One by one, we’ll build the new 
versions of tools on My HealtheVet 
on VA.gov—starting with Secure 
Messaging in spring 2023. You’ll have 
time to try out each tool in its new 
home and share your feedback be-
fore we move it permanently. 

• Starting in spring 2023, when you 
sign in to manage your health on 
VA.gov, you may get the new My 
HealtheVet on VA.gov landing page. 
Over the rest of 2023, we’ll offer this 
page as the starting place for man-
aging health needs on VA.gov to 
more and more Veterans. This page 
will have links to all of the same 
health tools you use today. 

On Veterans Day 2022, the National Park Service unveiled a lifetime 

pass providing free entrance to national parks for Veterans and their 

families. The Interagency Military Lifetime Pass waives entrance fees 

for the National Park Service and the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, and 

standard amenity recreation fees for the Bureau of Land Management, 

Bureau of Reclamation, U.S. Forest Service and U.S. Army Corps of En-

gineers sites for current military service members and their depend-

ents, Veterans and Gold Star Families.  

The Military Pass has been expanded to include a pass that does not 

expire for Veterans and Gold Star Family members. The National De-

fense Authorization Act of 2022 authorized a free lifetime pass to na-

tional parks and other federal recreational lands for eligible Veterans 

and Gold Star Families. In recent years, they were able to receive annu-

al passes.  

MILITARY PASS BENEFIT 

FROM MY HEALTH VET 

https://mylegion.org/
https://news.va.gov/?s=national%20parks


Calendar by permission of the National Museum of the Pacific War  
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Veterans Fishing Organization, Inc.—VFO 

Veterans Fishing Organization, Inc. is a not-for-profit 501c3 

organization.  They provide military Veterans, including but not 

limited to those with physical disabilities and Post-Traumatic 

Stress Disorder (PTSD), with an opportunity for recreation and 

renewal through guided fresh water fishing and wildlife obser-

vation on lakes in Georgia and Alabama. 

VFO hosted a “Take a Soldier Fishing Tournament” Saturday,  

April  29, 2023. Two of our members took advantage of the 

event where Jr. Vice Asa Thurmond placed 2nd in two catego-

ries: Bass and Crappie. Sadly, Finance Officer Eric Parsons,       

8 lbs. Catfish didn’t make the grade. First place was taken by a 

22 lbs. Catfish. Fun was had by all. 
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American Legion Membership Application 

Sons of The American Legion Membership Application 

Forward membership application and $35.00 to: American Legion Post 2100, 115 W 3rd Street, Manchester, GA 31816 

Forward SAL membership application and $20.00 to: SQDN 2100, P.O. Box 221, Meansville, GA 30256 
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OUR WEB SITE STATS 

Dear American Legion Family Members and Friends, 

As the nation’s largest veterans service organization, The American Legion wields significant influ-
ence on Capitol Hill. That is why it is so critical that our membership is not only strong in numbers 
but active in advocacy. 

Regardless of whether you live in Washington, D.C, Washington County in Illinois or Walla Walla in 
Washington state, your participation matters. And it’s easy to make your voice heard, too. Join our 
grassroots advocacy via The American Legion’s Grassroots Action Center. It offers information 
to stay informed on the issues and tools to communicate online with lawmakers and the media 
about our legislative priorities. 

Throughout this legislative session, we will ask you to contact your members of Congress to en-
courage them to pass bills that our among the Legion’s priorities. Last summer, when Senate pas-
sage of the PACT Act was in doubt, American Legion members responded. More than 34,000 
emails were sent, calling on senators approve the legislation. Thanks to that advocacy effort, mil-
lions of veterans — from the Vietnam era trough the Global War on Terrorism — are being compen-
sated for their service-connected toxic exposure. 

Now is a great time to sign up for the Grassroots Action Center as the legislative sessions are in full 
swing. Just last week, American Legion representatives testified three times on Capitol Hill. 

Thank you for what you do every day to improve the lives of our fellow veterans, servicemembers 

and their families. 

FROM OUR NATIONAL  COMMANDER 

https://www.votervoice.net/AmericanLegion/home
https://www.legion.org/washingtonconference/legislativepriorities
https://www.legion.org/legislative/258510/legion-voices-heard-new-congress

